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Revved up with Scott Johnson

Western Reserve Chapter

We hope that everyone’s summer has been going
OK, although we are still waiting for the warm
weather to show up. Hopefully soon! Thanks go
out to Phil and Linda Sneary for an educational
and fun time at Happy Etching; with laser cutting
in action.

Last month we did the Pledge of Allegiance. I will
ask at the July meeting for a motion to do the
Pledge at every meeting.

The next ICE CREAM Wednesday will be held at
King Kone, Rt 20, Perry Ohio at 7:00 p.m. on June
18th. I look forward to seeing you there!
Remember, rain or shine, classic car or not.

Thanks to the Scovilles for hosting our next
meeting / picnic on June 22, 2025, at Willo Lake
Campground in Geneva, 3935 North Broadway,
(Rt 534) Geneva, 44041. Please arrive between 12
Noon to 12:30, eat at 1:00PM. Please note: the
speed limit is strictly adhered to 5 MPH. Please let
them know at the gate entrance that you are
with the car club. Hot Dogs, Buns, Soft drink
beverages, condiment’s, paper plates, napkins,
and utensils will be provided. We are happy to
include any dish you may wish to share. Please
confirm your attendance to Mickey’s home
phone 440-257-2851 or text Mickey’s Cell at 440-
221-7862.  You may wish to bring a lawn chair
although picnic tables are available.

Upcoming regional tours 

Canton Chapter 
Summer Meet in the 

Canton Area 
August 29-31. 

Deadline to sign up is 
August 15, 2025

Meander Chapter 
Fall tour October 24 – 26th

Deadline to sign up is
September 19, 2025

Get those cars out, 
THE OPEN ROAD AWAITS 

and just remember, 
UNDER THE HOOD, 
A WORLD OF FUN

Scott Johnson 440-812-8679 or
440-992-7054



Meeting Minutes of May 25, 2025 
Tour of Happy Etching
Regular Monthly Meeting at Becker’s
Restaurant in Ashtabula.

President Scott Johnson opened the
meeting at 2:45. He thanked Phil & Linda
Sneary for scheduling today's event.

Doug Gryczan made a motion to accept
the previous meeting minutes. Kelly
Scoville seconded the motion. Motion
carried.

Treasurers Report: A motion to dispense
with the report as the treasurer was not
present, was made by Mike Carolyn and
seconded by Arnold Scoville. Motion
carried.

A motion to send a sympthay card and
$50.00 to Audrey Danzig was made by
Linda Sneary and seconded by Dwayne
Raikes. Motion carried.

Scott reported that the ice cream get
together in Jefferson was enjoyed by a
limited few as the weather wasn't very
cooperative.  Scott also reported that the
club had seven participates in the Geneva-
on-the-Lake Season Opening Parade.

The next ice cream get together will be
June 18th at King Kone in Perry at 7:00 p.m.

Scott led those in attendance with the
Pledge of Allegiance in honor of all those
who have served in the military.

Scott went over the Rules for the
Debonne Winery car show. There was a
lengthy discussion on the rules and
registration guidelines. Highlights:
There will be 5 classes, Vehicles less
than 25 years old will NOT BE JUDGED,
Judging starts at 2:00 p.m. DNJ (Do not
Judge) will be put on the placard
where there would be class. Those
wishing to be judged will be required
to pay $5.00. If not being judged and
wish to receive a dash plaque must pay
the $5.00. Trophies will be awarded at
4:30 p.m. Additional Rules are on the
Guidelines. Scott will contact volunteer
judges for the Debonne car show.

The next club get-together will be at
Willow Lake Campgrounds in Geneva.

The annual Christmas party is being
planned by Linda Sneary for December
14 . Linda reported that she has
discovered that locals that have paid
national dues have not paid local dues.
She is attempting via letter, to contact
those individuals.

th

The Car Stories portion of the meeting
was postponed at this meeting.
Scott thanked those in attendance for
joining us.

A motion to close the meeting was
made by Becky Harvey and seconded
by Dustin Harvey. Motion carried.
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Reminder:
Please send sale items to Becky

at becki08@hotmail.com 
or text to 440.228.1210.

Please also send write-ups or
photos of car shows you attend!

Happy Birthday
2 Henry Harvey
28 Mike Carolin

29 Dustin Harvey
 

7 John Brodnick
 8 Becky Harvey 

 15 Darlene Artman
20 Ray Gilbert

22 Dianne Johnson
29 Doug Gryczan

 30 Phil Sneary

June 
5 Dustin and Becky Harvey 

28 Bill and Lois Shreves 

Don't miss this year's 
Jefferson Autorama car show!

Coming to downtown Jefferson on 
June 21st at 3pm. 

With live music, food trucks, craft vendors and
much more!  With free dash plaques for the

first 100 registered vehicles!

Rock Creek VFW - Saturday, 6/14/25

Stable Winery - 7/6/25

Austinburg Country Days - 8/23/25



Calling hours are Saturday, July 21st from 2:00-6:00 PM
Bass Lake Lodge, 426 South Street, Chardon, Ohio.


